
At this current time we are aware that children will probably be spending more time on 
line.  
  
We would like to remind all children and parents about the importance of staying safe 
and being responsible whilst online. 
If you have any worries or concerns remember the following links can help. 
 

                                      https://www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre/ 

 

 

            https://www.iwf.org.uk/ 

 

 

              https://ineqe.com/safeguarding-hub/ 

https://www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre/
https://www.iwf.org.uk/
https://ineqe.com/safeguarding-hub/

